Model of communication for GP Practices (continued)

Suggested text for participating practices to incorporate into letters to patients where it is no longer deemed appropriate for them to be registered out of area.

Dear patient

You will recall that when you registered with this GP practice on ____/____/____ we advised you that you were joining our list of patients as part of a pilot to look at new arrangements for patient registration.  The pilot arrangements give patients the opportunity join the registered list of patients with GP practices when they live outside conventional catchment areas.   

In considering this type of arrangement, it is very important that the individual health needs of patients can be safely provided by a GP practice that is away from the patient’s home address.  Since you registered with us under the pilot arrangements, we have come to the professional opinion that it would be more appropriate for your specific healthcare needs if you registered with a GP practice nearer to your home that can provide any home visits or urgent appointments more conveniently for you.  This is because [practice to complete].

If you need help in finding a local GP practice or returning to your previous GP practice, you can access the NHS Choices website (www.nhs.uk) or telephone your local Primary Care Trust for advice.

